
From: Mike Lehr [mailto:malehr58@verizon.net]  
Sent: Saturday, April 25, 2015 9:16 AM 
To: MacDonald, Rachel@Energy 
Subject: HERS Rater Conflict of Interest 
 
Hi Rachel, 
I just wanted to let you know that in my opinion, HERS Raters need to remain independent 3rd party 
inspectors. As such, I believe pulling permits for HVAC contractors in order to secure their HERS Rating 
business is a clear violation of that 3rd party status. I am asking that the CEC recall their stated 
interpretation of the HERS Rater Conflict of Interest rules pertaining to this practice. 
 
Thank you -  
 
Michael A. Lehr 

California Energy Commission

TN # 7 93

4 201

DOCKETED
1


